






 

CONSOLIDATED DELIVERY 

333 ROUTE 14 

PINE VALLEY, NY 89101 

 

607-555-5555 

NOA@CONSOLIDATEDDELIVERY.COM 

WWW.CONSOLIDATEDDELIVERY.COM 

  

Sample Letter for the 

Temporary Early Drop Off Application Process 

 

Dear Horseheads CSD Transportation Department, 

 

As an employer in the Horseheads Central School District area, I would like 

to request that our employee, Mr. John Doe, who resides at 143 Hibbard 

Road Horseheads, NY be allowed to participate in the Temporary Early 

Drop Off program at their Big Flats Elementary.  

 

The reason for this documentation is because Mr. John Doe is required to 

be at work for 8:00 am Monday through Friday to maintain their 

employment. There are no other work alternatives for this employee’s 

current work schedule and duties. 

 

We would appreciate any assistance in the matter with the HCSD 

Temporary Early Drop Off Program being offered through December 2025. 

If you have any additional needed information that I can assist with this 

application, please feel free to contact me at our companies phone number 

above. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Signature of employer contact  

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Bold and Highlighted information above is required, 

from your employer and on company letterhead, for the 

Temporary Early Drop Off Application to be processed. 
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